
  

 

   

 

        

 

   

                 Newsletter                     Term 2 Week 4 

Principal’s Message 

 
Buronga Public School is currently working on a number of exciting programs with the aim of continuous 

school improvement. A big part of what we do at school is being driven by Positive Behaviour for Learning. 

(PBL) 

Part of the PBL process involves an acknowledgement system that recognises students who operate within 

our school values. Students will be recognised individually, as a class and as a whole school. We will be 

offering some parent information sessions later in the term to further your understanding of the process and to 

hear your feedback. Notes will be sent out with details and requesting an RSVP for interested parents and 

carers. 

Our school values underpin all our work at Buronga and are taught explicitly in every classroom. We will 

achieve the best possible outcomes for students if you are able to discuss and support these values at home. 

Any school program has the best results when school and home are working together and giving children a 

consistent message. 

Riley Garner was one of the lucky students who received individual 

acknowledgment this week with lunch at the Bakery. Riley was 

recognised for being respectful and responsible. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sport at Buronga 

 

 

 

 

   

    

 

Buronga School Values 

Respectful    Responsible 

Successful    Safe 

 

 Brandon Sobkowiak was selected to 

compete in the PSSA State Carnival in 

Batemans Bay this week. 

 

Congratulations!  

What a great achievement. 

 

We look forward to hearing lots of stories 

when Brandon returns to school. 

mailto:Buronga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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STEM  DAY  



 

 

 

We have been very busy in Literacy groups and I am very happy with the progress  

all students are making. All that home reading is paying off! 

 

I must apologise to the parents who had received notes that their children were receiving  

awards at assembly.  I promise they will get them this week, it was the one thing I forgot,  

again, I apologise. 

 

The celery experiment Mrs Brown has set up in the classroom is proving very interesting.  

Please ask your child to tell you about it.  Please feel free to pop into the room to  

observe the experiment. 

 

A great big thank you to all those parents and caregivers who came for our interview!  

I enjoyed catching up with you all and look forward to doing so again at the end of term. 

 

Merren 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Enrolments for 2019 

We are taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2019 now. Call the school for more information if required. 

 

 

Assembly 

hǳǊ ƴŜȄǘ ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ нр aŀȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ aǳƭǝπtǳǊǇƻǎŜ wƻƻƳΦ 

Year 5/6 will be running our assembly this week and we look forward to supporting their efforts and sharing 

the work that is being completed in the classroom. Students will receive class awards and Principal awards.  

We look forward to your company. 

 

 

School Sport 

Whole School Sport will run each Friday. Your child needs to have appropriate footwear to participate in 

Sport. Group two will be doing Ten Pin Bowling this week. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

School Camp 

Dear Parents and Students  

Camp dates – Monday 27 August/ Tuesday 28 August/ Wednesday 29 August/ Thursday 30 August. 

It is time to start getting organised for school camp. Year 3/4/5 are invited to come along to Bendigo and Ballarat to learn 

all about the Gold Rush and have some fun with your friends. 

We need to know if you are coming on camp by Friday 8 June. All our bookings will be made by this date so if we don’t 

have your name you won’t have a place booked. The school requires a $50.00 deposit by Friday 8 June if you are coming 

on camp. 

We will be spending time at Sovereign Hill, The Central Deborah Gold Mine and the Golden Dragon Museum. We will see 

two shows while we are away and be involved in lots of Gold Rush activities, including gold panning and going 

underground to see how mining used to be done. 

If you would like to find out more you can visit the website. 

www.sovereignhill.com.au 

www.central-deborah.com 

www.goldendragonmuseum.org 

Itineraries will be sent early term three providing all the detail you need well before camp. 

Total Camp cost - $500.00. Take advantage of our payment plan offer and start paying the cost now. 

There is a permission note inserted in this newsletter which also advises about the P&C subsidy and deposit required, 

please ensure they are returned as soon as possible. 
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http://www.central-deborah.com/
http://www.goldendragonmuseum.org/
http://www.central-deborah.com/tours/mine-experience
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://boyeatsworld.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/FullSizeRender4-2.jpg&imgrefurl=https://boyeatsworld.com.au/15-reasons-to-rush-your-kids-to-sovereign-hill/&docid=sRinnq1KaPPSPM&tbnid=Jc8Cop81mdcgjM:&vet=10ahUKEwjsv_XJkZjbAhUY6LwKHfH-D6sQMwhjKCgwKA..i&w=600&h=371&safe=strict&bih=1246&biw=2437&q=images sovereign hill&ved=0ahUKEwjsv_XJkZjbAhUY6LwKHfH-D6sQMwhjKCgwKA&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://kewprimaryschool.files.wordpress.com/2016/04/sov-hill-1.jpg&imgrefurl=https://kewprimaryschool.com/2016/04/21/a-to-z-reflection-to-sovereign-hill/&docid=99rkg5C2gsEALM&tbnid=lVPqMHY7i_qDoM:&vet=12ahUKEwikl6LYkZjbAhUMbbwKHYCSC7g4yAEQMygOMA56BAgBEA8..i&w=1333&h=1000&safe=strict&bih=1246&biw=2437&q=images sovereign hill&ved=2ahUKEwikl6LYkZjbAhUMbbwKHYCSC7g4yAEQMygOMA56BAgBEA8&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://d39m9yulo0f19p.cloudfront.net/uploads/deals/98782/pictures/images_for_swf/767x320/3bc3a61364b309c4ec387df79d1b91e5.jpg?r%3D265a8e4cff3c2f3d1a8efc20f0d859d8&imgrefurl=http://cudo.com.au/experience-the-excitement-of-ballarat039s-gold-rush-at-sovereign-hill-entry-for-one-child-is-19-entry-for-one-adult-is-39-or-99-for-a-family-pass-valued-from-2380&docid=Ze8K4GB8S01FPM&tbnid=NH_hnEF08Wtk_M:&vet=12ahUKEwju6snKkZjbAhVEgLwKHUkMDbw4ZBAzKC0wLXoECAEQLg..i&w=767&h=320&safe=strict&bih=1246&biw=2437&q=images sovereign hill&ved=2ahUKEwju6snKkZjbAhVEgLwKHUkMDbw4ZBAzKC0wLXoECAEQLg&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://media.timeout.com/images/103164484/630/472/image.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.timeout.com/melbourne/things-to-do/sovereign-hill&docid=a3H5mlqkDqDH7M&tbnid=x8SwbhFI6vWNFM:&vet=12ahUKEwju6snKkZjbAhVEgLwKHUkMDbw4ZBAzKCQwJHoECAEQJQ..i&w=630&h=472&safe=strict&bih=1246&biw=2437&q=images sovereign hill&ved=2ahUKEwju6snKkZjbAhVEgLwKHUkMDbw4ZBAzKCQwJHoECAEQJQ&iact=mrc&uact=8


 

 

 

School Uniform 

At Buronga Public School, we are really proud of the school uniform and expect all children to wear it.   

It is the policy of the school that children are required to wear a school uniform. Decisions in regards to our 

uniform have been made in the past to make sure it is serviceable, practical and affordable. It is our intention 

that the wearing of the school uniform will:  

 

·         Provide an economical and neat mode of dress for the children at our school. 

·         Promote the identity of our school. 

·         Help develop in children a sense of ownership and belonging in regard to the school. 

·         Reduce unfair competition and discrimination arising from the ever-changing world of fashion. 

 

It is therefore the responsibility of the parents to ensure, to the best of their ability, that their children come 

to school wearing the correct uniform. If for some reason, particular items are not available on a given day, a 

note should be sent with the child. This will eliminate any misunderstanding. 

It is the responsibility of our entire school community to ensure that the uniform regulations are enforced. 

However, understanding and compassion will be exercised when appropriate. 

 

Uniform List 
 

New polo (Children sizes) $20.00 New polo (Adult sizes) $24.00 

Original short sleeve polo $15.00 Long sleeve polo $18.00 

Zip hoodie $30.00 Crew neck jumper $20.00 

Girls skorts – navy $15.00 Girls/boys mesh navy shorts $12.00 

Boys shorts – grey $15.00 Boys pants – grey $18.00 

Girls/boys track pants – navy $18.00 Bucket hats $10.00 

Beanies/scarves $5.00 School bags $45.00 

 
 

Buronga Public School EFTPOS 

Buronga Public School has EFTPOS facilities at the school office. Parents and Carers can pay for school 

expenses, including uniforms using this system. We are unable to offer credit for school uniforms. All uniforms 

need to be paid for before we send them home. 

 

Bus Travel 

Students who travel on the bus to and from school are expected to operate under the current Behaviour Code 

to ensure safe and comfortable transport for all who use the service. Please discuss appropriate behaviour on 

the bus with your child/children. Students who do not comply with behaviour expectations on the bus may be 

asked to find alternate transport. I will send a note to parents if the bus driver reports students not following 

the rules on the bus to keep you informed. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

TERM 2 

2018 Wk Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
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1 

30 
SDD - PBL 

1 
PBL Meeting 3.15 

All staff 

2 
Staff Meeting 3.15 

All staff 

3 4 
Cross Country 

Euston 

M
a
y 

2 

7 
 

8 
 

9 
Staff Meeting 3.15 

All staff 

10 
Newsletter 

5/6 Motherôs Day 

Event 

ANZAC School 

Service 2.20pm. 

11 
Assembly 9.00am 

Motherôs Day Stall 

 

Leadership Forum 

5/6 

 

 

M
a
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3 

14 
 

15 
PBL Meeting 3.15 

All staff 

16 
Staff Meeting 3.15 

All staff 

17 
 

18 
Barrier Cross 

Country 

M
a
y 

4 

21 
STEM 5/6 

22 

 

23 
Staff Meeting 3.15 

All staff 

24 
Newsletter 

Bunnings 

Workshop ï at 

school. 

25 
Assembly 
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28 29 

PBL Meeting 3.15 

All staff 

30 

Staff Meeting 3.15 

All staff 
GRIP 5/6 

 

 

31 

P&C lunch 

1 

 

J
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6 

4 
 

5 6 
Staff Meeting 3.15 

All staff 
 

7 
Newsletter 

8 
Assembly 

 

 

J
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e

 

7 

11 
Queens BôDay 

12 
PBL Meeting 3.15 

All staff 

13 
Staff Meeting 3.15 

All staff 

14 
P&C lunch 

15 
 

J
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8 

18 

 

19 
Kinder School Tour 

 

20 
Staff Meeting 3.15 

All staff 
Coomealla Music 

event ï 3/4/5/6 

 

 

21 
Newsletter 

22 
Assembly 
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25 
 

26 
PBL Meeting 3.15 

All staff 

 

27 
Staff Meeting 3.15 

All staff 
 

28 
P&C lunch 

29 
 

J
u
l
y

 

10 

2 
 

3 

 

4 
Staff Meeting 3.15 

All staff 

5 
Newsletter 

Year 6 Cultural 

Excursion 

6 
Assembly 

 

Reports Home 

     



 

 

 

Community News 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MILDURA  
                   BOOK NOW - NETFITNETBALL.COM.AU 
 

COST: $85 ( INCLUDING A NETFIT T-SHIRT) 

AGE: 7-15 YEARS 

DATE:    MONDAY 2
nd 

JULY 

TIME:    9-3PM 
VENUE:   ST JOSOPH'S  COLLEGE (MERCY CAMPUS)  

CNR RIVERSIDE  AVE & ELEVENTH STREET,  MILDURA 

  

 


